
 

 

 

                         3rd October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Y3 topic this term is Egyptians and instead of a trip out of school we have organised a 

company to come and run a whole day workshop for the children, on Thursday 2nd November. 

We have ‘Sir Teachalot’ a theatre group coming into school, and they will explain to the 

children how to become Egyptologists. They will talk to the children about archaeology, what 

was a Pharaoh, how to build a pyramid and many more exciting activities during the day. 

The cost for the day is £9.00 and your contribution may be paid via Parent Pay. 

We hope the children will enjoy our special Egyptian day. 

 

The Y3 team 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


